
1

Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Ernest Chamberlain <chamberlain.ernest@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 9:20 PM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR; Mark Baker

Subject: 2200/2202 Carrington St

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   

Mr. Saunders,  

 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to you about the proposed mixed-use development at 2200/2202 

Carrington St. As the owner of both 2117 and 2119 Carrington, which are located across the street from the 

development, my wife and I are VERY much in favor of this development moving forward. The apartments are 

much needed in the area and the commercial space will likely be a critical hub for the entire neighborhood. This 

project will encourage more development close by as numerous dilapidated homes and vacant lots remain.  

 

Please count us among those who are in favor of the project and who look forward to seeing the developer break 

ground in the near future. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Ernie & Tawny Chamberlain 

2117 and 2119 Carrington St 

804-921-4307 

 


